1 March 2023

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism — Sydney Office (PDOT) is inviting Australia-based companies
to submit quotes for the supply of the following items:

500 pcs. eco-bags preferably cotton, 380mm (w) x 254mm (h) with one position, one colour
print; and

500 pcs. notebooks, 90mm (w) x 141 (h) x 15mm (d)
Artwork will be supplied by the Philippine Department of Tourism. Attached is the Terms of Reference.
Please submit your quotes, with production turnaround, on or before March 17, 2023 to:

info@morefuninthephilippines.com.au

PDOT reserves the right to accept the quote that it finds the most beneficial to the office.
Requests for clarifications may also be sent by email to the same address mentioned above.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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